
 

 

Employer Letter for SSN 
Dear Employer:  
 
The Social Security Administration requires that students with F-1/J-1 visas present proof of 
employment to the Social Security Officer at the time that the student applies for a social security card. 
This proof should be in the form of a letter from the student’s employer and is provided in addition to 
the eligibility verification requested from the International Student Advisor. Please assist your student 
employee by providing them with a letter on department letterhead that includes the following 
information:  
 
• Name of F-1/J-1 student 
• Nature of student’s job (e.g., wait staff, library aide, research assistant, etc.)  
• Start date  
• Number of hours per week  
• Employer contact information  
• Employer Identification Number (EIN)  
• Employer Telephone number  
• Student’s Immediate Supervisor  
• Employer Signature (original signatures only, SSA does not accept electronic signatures)  
• Signatory’s Title  
• Date  
 
The student should then submit the completed letter to the UND International Center to request the 
additional eligibility verification for the application process. Should you have any additional questions, 
please feel free to contact either of us. Thank you for your attention to this matter.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
The UND International Center 


